
  

 

 

 

 

 
Prince George’s County 

Volunteer Fire & Rescue 
CRANFORD-GRAVES FIRE SERVICE BUILDING 

6820 WEBSTER STREET LANDOVER HILLS, MD 20784 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

March 21, 2023 

 

 
On behalf of the 36 volunteer corporations and over 1,500 volunteer members within Prince George’s 

County, I urge your favorable report of Senate Bill 94 which will continue to show your support of the 
volunteer fire service across the great state of Maryland.  Senate Bill 94 sends a clear message that volunteers 
who provide a valuable and necessary service to our local communities should be recognized and the increase 
of the income tax exemption will go a long way to support the members of our organizations.  Throughout the 
COVID-19 Pandemic volunteers continued to serve and provide a necessary resource all over the Great state 
of Maryland.  Thank you for your time, and I look forward to continuing to work with you for many years to 
come.  

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeramie Jordan 
President, Prince George’s County 

Volunteer Fire & Rescue Association 
 


